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Dear Local Merchants, 

The Smithtown Hauppauge Ice Hockey Club, Inc. is holding its annual awards banquet at The 

Hamlet Golf and Country Club on April 9, 2019.   

Our organization is a not for profit organization and is NOT supported by either school district.  All 

money we receive goes directly to enhancing the players and their hockey experience. At the 

awards banquet, we sell raffles to raise money for the organization. 

It would be greatly appreciated if you are able to make a donation to help our organization.  The 

success of our raffles is only possible through your generosity. Additionally, your business 

sponsorship will be acknowledged on our website.  

If you have any questions, please contact Laurie Corcoran, our event coordinator, at 631-786-

2029. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support of the community and our hockey club. 

Fondly, 

Smithtown Hauppauge Ice Hockey Club, Inc. 

 

 

 


